ANNAPOLIS

Staff Report on R-53-22

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley
From: Michael D. Mallinoff, City Manager
Date:  October 8, 2022

Subject: R-53-22. Sailing Vessel Lynx — Docking Fee Waiver

For the purpose of waiving the fees for docking the Sailing Vessel Lynx at the Annapolis City
Dock for ten days in October 2022. The Lynx Educational Foundation is a non-profit, non-
partisan, educational organization, dedicated to hands-on educational programs that teach the
history of America's struggle to preserve its independence; The City of Annapolis, in recognition
of the Lynx’s mission to promote the history of the Chesapeake Bay and traditional sailing in the
United States, and foster economic development and tourism, wishes to waive the fees for her to
dock while visiting Annapolis from October 19 through October 29, 2022.

Prepared by Michael D. Mallinoff, City Manager



